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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at parents’ evening this week, we really appreciate your support in attending these 
meetings. Whilst these slightly more formal meetings are an opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher, please 
remember; if you have a question, or need some advice, outside of these meetings, you can always speak to your child’s 
teacher at pick up or call/email the school office to arrange a time to speak with a teacher. 
 
I wish you all a restful half-term break and I look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 20th February. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Term dates September 2023-July 2024 
 
You will find attached to this newsletter term dates for the next 
academic year, September 2023-July 2024. You can also find them 
on our website. 
 
As a Surrey County Council maintained school our term dates are 
set for us by the council and our inset days will vary from other 
local schools. I always do my very best, to align as closely as 
possible, with local schools, as I appreciate the challenges you as 
parents face with differing term dates. I would like to thank you 
for ensuring children attending Bagshot, do so, even when siblings 
may have a day or two extra, on their holidays. 
 
Could I ask that you make a note of these dates and ensure 
holidays are booked outside of term time. 
 
 

Key Dates 
 
20/02 Children return to school 
24/02 FOBSA Happy Bags collection 
02/03 World Book Day  
03/03 FOBSA Quiz Night 
31/03 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

FOBSA Update 
 
Thank for all your donations for the cake sale this afternoon, please bring some cash to pick up today to buy a cake or two 
or three…. 
 

World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
World Book Day is fast approaching, and whilst we 
have many lovely events planned for the children I 
wanted to give you as much notice as possible, that 
we will be inviting the children to dress as their 
favourite book character, on World Book Day, 
Thursday 2nd March. Please do not feel the need to 
spend a lot of money on a costume, a hint of their 
character is often a more practical approach on the 
day! I will send you more information about our 
plans to celebrate reading, throughout March, after 
the half-term break. 

Synergy Dance Club 
Please do not forget to book your child’s place at the new dance 
club starting after half-term, if they would like to join. In order for 
the club to run we need as many interested children to sign up as 
possible. It would be disappointing for the club to not be able to 
run, due to low numbers. Further details on how to book can be 
found here: https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/our-
children/clubs/ 
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